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‘Growing, Learning and Loving; United in Play, Prayer and Peace’ 

 

 

24th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent(s)  

Notification of Year 3 Trip 
 

Class(es) Year 3 

Trip to… St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy 

Date of trip Tuesday, 5th December 2023 

Children to be at school Usual time, no later than 8.50am 

Return to school In time for lunch. 

Cost NO CHARGE 

Please provide ONLINE consent by Friday, 1st December 2023 

Other requirements • School uniform to be worn 

• Bring a water bottle 

 
St Margaret Ward school drama club are currently busy preparing and rehearsing for their Year 3 Christmas performance of The Snow Queen.  
 
Year 3 have been invited to join St Margaret Ward for the performance which also includes face painting and arts & crafts during the morning of 
Tuesday,5th December. Children will return to school in time for lunch. 
 
There is no charge for this visit.   
 
If your child is asthmatic and doesn’t bring their inhaler with them they will not be able to participate in the trip. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs D. Farmer 
Principal 

We have now changed the way you give consent.  There will no longer be a reply slip to return.  Instead, you will 
need to give consent by going onto Scopay, selecting the trip and clicking in the consent box.  This will be a far easier 
and more efficient way to give consent. 
 
Further instructions on how to give online consent are attached to this letter. 


